
From: jwebb@nobleenergyinc.com
To: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
Subject: Re: FW: Wells Ranch AE19-615 Sundry Notice Doc #4006431547
Date: Monday, July 14, 2014 11:50:05 AM
Attachments: ATT00054.png

Arthur, 

There are 7 water wells all owned by Wells Ranch. We have not been given permission to sample any
of the seven wells. 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Thanks, 

Julie Webb 
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy, Inc. 
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200 
Office: 720-587-2316 

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 10:08 AM
To:  Julie Webb

Subject: Wells Ranch AE19-615 Sundry Notice Doc #4006431547 
  
Julie, 
  
I count 7 potential water sources within the quarter sections within ½ mile.  Please address the additional water
wells. The Sundry will be placed on hold until all potential water sources have been addressed. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Arthur 
  

mailto:jwebb@nobleenergyinc.com
mailto:arthur.koepsell@state.co.us






 
  
  
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G. 
Environmental Data Analyst 
  

 
  
P 303.894.2100 x5148 | F 303.894.2109 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203 

arthur.koepsell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc 
  
  
  

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient,
please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.
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